
New Chandler restaurant, Uncommon, begins business by giving back 

Downtown Chandler sports bar to open MM/DD, pledges $5,000 to Chandler Boys & Girls Club 

(CHANDLER, Ariz.) October 23, 2023 – A new sports hub is coming to Chandler – The Uncommon. But 

before opening for business, the restaurant made sure to go the extra mile to invest in its new 

community through a $5,000 donation to sports programs for youth and teen members of the Chandler 

Compadres Boys & Girls Club. 
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